
CAPE COD METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION

What is the TIP?
The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization’s (MPO) 
transportation capital plan, the Transportation Improvement 
Program (TIP), lists major transportation projects planned in the 
next five years.

The MPO is made up of eleven voting members with 
representatives of state agencies, regional organizations, and 
Cape Cod towns. Discussions at MPO meetings help to establish 
a preference for which projects are funded through the TIP. 
Members of the public are welcome and encouraged to attend 
these meetings and voice opinions.

How to Get Involved
Learn more about the Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) 
by visiting www.capecodcommission.org/TIP; attend a meeting (see 
below); or send comments to Colleen Medeiros, 508-744-1226 or 
colleen.medeiros@capecodcommission.org by May 18, 2020.

ATTEND A MEETING:

All meetings will be held virtually. Please visit 
capecodcommission.org/mpo for meeting details.
Monday, April 27, 2020, 1:00 PM | Metropolitan Planning Organization

Friday, May 8, 2020 8:30 AM | Joint Transportation Committee (JTC) 

Tuesday, May 12, 2020, 5:30 PM |TIP/UPWP Public Outreach

Thursday, May 14, 2020, 10:00 AM | TIP/UPWP Public Outreach 

Tuesday, May 26, 1:00 PM | Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) 
Meeting

Transportation 
Improvement Program

(TIP) DEVELOPING THE TRANSPORTATION CAPITAL 
PLAN FOR CAPE COD 

FUNDING

Funding comes from a 
combination of state and 
federal sources, and totals 
more than $200 million 
over the five-year plan.

TYPICAL PROJECTS

Typical projects include 
reconstruction of existing 
intersections or road-ways, 
construction of new multi-
use paths, and purchase 
of new buses to support 
regional bus service. 
Projects are designed 
to address safety and 
congestion concerns for 
all transportation modes, 
including vehicle, transit, 
bicycle, and pedestrian 
travel.

POTENTIAL PROJECTS

The following page 
presents a list of projects 
currently considered for 
the Federal Fiscal Year 
2021-2025 TIP. 

Visit www.capecodcommission.org/tip for more information or contact Colleen 
Medeiros at 508-362-3828 or colleen.medeiros@capecodcommission.org.



TIP Project Selection
Local officials and the public are encouraged comment on the project list to help the MPO in its 
decision-making process. All community members can help prioritize projects identified for possible 
funding. There are many ways to provide input, including attending an MPO meeting or submitting 
a written statement to colleen.medeiros@capecodcommission.org or P.O. Box 226, Cape Cod 
Commission, Attn: Transportation, Barnstable, MA 02630.

See www.capecodcommission.org/tip for the latest information.

2021 HIGHWAY PROJECTS PROJECT COST

Barnstable Bearses Way shared use path $1,148.285

Mashpee Route 151 [Year 1 of 3] $10,008,749

2022 HIGHWAY PROJECTS
Mashpee Rte 151 [Year 2 of 3] $6,562,636

Yarmouth Route 28 at North Main Street and Old Main Street $2,524,273

Sandwich Shred Use Path on Service Rd (Route 130 to Chase Rd) $8,662,876

Orleans Route 28 at Route 39 and Quanset Road $4,821,582

Harwich Bridge Replacement - Azalea Dr. over Herring River $1,787,466

2023 HIGHWAY PROJECTS
Mashpee Rte 151 [Year 3 of 3] $4,783,544

Wellfleet Route 6 at Main St $6,484,158

Yarmouth Route 28 Resurfacing and Related Work $13,154,422

Wellfleet Pavement Preservation and Related Work on Route 6 $12,001,762

Yarmouth-Barnstable Cape Cod Rail Trail Extension $9,147,272

2024 HIGHWAY PROJECTS

Chatham Route 28 at Main St, Depot Rd, Queen Anne Rd and Crowell Rd $3,048,976

Dennis/Harwich Route 28 Reconstruction (Upper County Rd to Herring Bridge) $8,416,074

Bourne Route 6 Scenic Highway Median Installation $9,016,000

Bourne Rail Trail (Phase 1) $2,150,400

Harwich Harwich Elementary School (SRTS) $1,037,052

2025 HIGHWAY PROJECTS
Provincetown Shank Painter Road Improvements (Phase 1) $11,510,198

Barnstable Route 6 Resurfacing and Related Work $11,525,760

2021-2025 TRANSIT PROJECTS
Cape Cod Regional 
Transit Authority 
(CCRTA)

Operating assistance, bus purchases, shelter improvements, and other 
capital improvements

$75,030,820


